
  

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
Important: Change of Date 

Robinwood Information Meeting 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A letter previously went out about a Year 6 Robinwood Residential meeting which was to be 
held on Thursday 9th November at 3:30pm. Unfortunately, due to a clash in dates, I will be 
changing the date of this meeting to Wednesday 15th November at 3.30pm. My sincere 
apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Furthermore, please note that the dates of the Residential have also changed to the 24th June - 
26th of June 2024. This change was due to circumstances out of our control. 
 
We hope you will still be able to attend and we look forward to seeing you. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office who 
will direct these to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Llanwarne   

 
 

 
 
 


